
We are improving!
Our Improvement Journey

Ondev Apps

This week, we have our spotlight back on behaviour.
Behaviour Lead - Corinne Peaock

A SPOTLIGHT ON SEND

As you know, behaviour is one of the areas we have been focusing on. We have now completed our
new behaviour policy and this will be sent out as soon as it has been agreed by governors. 

It gives a clear framework for behaviour to ensure Queen’s Park is a kind, respectful and safe
community in which everyone can learn.

It outline how we promote and celebrate each child and their positive learning behaviours and
attitudes.

It outline the expectations of behaviour at our school.

It explains how we support children to manage their behaviour and self-regulate.

It explains the steps for dealing with incidents.

It details how bullying behaviour, if it happens, is managed.

We have also worked with staff and children to develop our behaviour curriculum. A behaviour
curriculum outlines our expected routines and consistencies around school. Your child should be
able to talk you through some of the behaviour routines mentioned below.

You'll have an opportunity to tell us how you think the improvements are going at our next Coffee at
the Gate afternoon:
Wednesday 21st June from 3pm at the Freshfield Road Gate.
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